
CALENDAR 

October 21-25  

Red Ribbon Week 
 

October 24th 

The AristoCats Performance 

6:00 pm 
 

October 29th   

Picture Retakes 
 

October 31st    

Mad Scientist Day 
 

November 4th   

ASP Begins 
 

November 7th    

PTO Meeting 

  

November 8th  

Celebrate America 
 

November 11th 

Veterans Day, No School

Teacher and Employee of the Year 
Many congratulations to Chasity Baker, Front-Office Clerk, and Jensee Lee, Music Teacher, for being 

chosen Holland Elementary’s Employee and Teacher of the Year for 2019-20!  You are AMAZING! 

 

 
 
 
 

Our recent Literacy Night was a great evening of 
reading fun for all!  Students read by flashlight, played 
literacy games, listened to a special guest reader, and 
more!  Many thanks to our amazing team who put this 
event together, and to Pamela McCormick, Literacy 
Coach, who lead the team!   

50 Holland Court 

Satellite Beach, FL  32937 
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES 

 

 

Friday, November 8th  
We want to invite all Holland families, with a 

special invitation to all service members, to 

celebrate Veterans Day and the service of our 

military members at our Celebrate America 

Program on Friday, November 8th.   We look 

forward to expressing our gratitude to our 

veterans and military service men and women, 

and celebrating their service.  

 

We hope you will join us!  

 

   VISION:  To help all students develop skills, concepts, attitudes, and values which enable them        
 to be successful members of society. 

  MISSION:  Looking toward our children’s future with challenging learning experiences that will 
    lead to success. 

 

Chasity Baker Jensee Lee 

https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES


 

 

Bahamas Relief 
Supply Drive 
Sponsored by the  

Holland Chapter of the 

National Elementary Honor Society 

 
Hurricane Dorian devastated the Bahamas, and they still 

need our help!  If you are able, no donation is too small.  

Please see the attached list for specific needs.  Also, you can 

visit this website for even more specifics: 

https://www.news-

press.com/story/news/2019/09/13/bahamas-help-complete-

list-donations-supplies-needed-hurricane-

dorian/2310164001/ 
*You can drop off any donations to Mrs. Osborn’s room 

(room 11), and she will arrange to have them dropped off at 

one of several sites accepting donations and bringing them 

directly to the Bahamas. 

*If you would prefer, you can donate money directly to the 

Bahamas Red Cross:  https://bahamasredcross.org/. *Please 

contact any NEHS member or Mrs. Osborn for more 

information, and thank you!! 

 

 

We will be collecting Box Tops for Education Labels and Labels for Education to earn money for our school 

again this year.  All you have to do to help is cut out any unexpired Box Top logos from products that you 

regularly buy.  Then place them into a small Ziploc bag, write your child’s name and teacher’s name on the 

bag, and make sure their teacher receives it.  You can also put them in the collection box in the front office.  

Be sure that you write the name of your child’s teacher on the Ziploc bag, so they receive credit.  We collect 

box tops all year, but our first submission deadline is October 25, 2019, so start going through your pantry 

and clip, save, and send them in TODAY! 

 

You can track the progress of our school and find coupons and additional ways to earn points by going to 

the following website:  https://www.boxtops4education.com/.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Wendy Christiansen, Box Tops for Education Coordinator, at : (954)483-8050/ wendyvet72@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Holland Elementary School! 
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Jade, the Therapy Dog 

Students enjoyed a special visit from Jade the 

Therapy Dog, and got a chance to show off their 

reading skills by sharing picture books with their 

awesome reading skills! 

https://www.news-press.com/story/news/2019/09/13/bahamas-help-complete-list-donations-supplies-needed-hurricane-dorian/2310164001/
https://www.news-press.com/story/news/2019/09/13/bahamas-help-complete-list-donations-supplies-needed-hurricane-dorian/2310164001/
https://www.news-press.com/story/news/2019/09/13/bahamas-help-complete-list-donations-supplies-needed-hurricane-dorian/2310164001/
https://www.news-press.com/story/news/2019/09/13/bahamas-help-complete-list-donations-supplies-needed-hurricane-dorian/2310164001/
https://bahamasredcross.org/
https://www.boxtops4education.com/
mailto:wendyvet72@gmail.com


SCHOOL NEWS 

PICTURE 

RETAKES 

 
Wednesday,  

October 29th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Ribbon Week  
October 21-25 

Monday 
Team up against drugs and bullying!  Wear 

your favorite sports team shirt. 

Tuesday 
Sock it to drugs and bullying!  Wear crazy 

socks to school. 

Wednesday 
Patriotic day:  take pride in being drug and 

bullying –free.  Wear red, white, and blue. 

Thursday 
Stomp out drugs and bullying!  Wear boots 

to school day. 

Friday 
We will focus on being KIND and drug-

free!  Red Ribbon Day, wear red. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Lunch Week 
 

Many thanks to all of our special guest servers who supported 
School Lunch Week at Holland Elementary this week!  Our 
local firefighters joined in the fun and we appreciate their time 
spent serving our students!  We also thank special guest, up 
and coming singer/song writer, Kamryn Palmer!  She sang for 
students and gave out autographs.  Special lunches were 
provided for students and teachers as well.  

Many thanks to Teresa DeCormier and Holland’s FANTASTIC 
cafeteria team for making it such a wonderful week!   

 

  
October 

Character Trait:  
CITIZENSHIP 

 

 

 

Mad 

scientist day 

Coming Soon! 

Thursday, 

October 31st 

 

COMING SOON 

Date will be published 

this week. 
Appointments can be made with your child’s teacher. 

 

 

Thursday,  

November 7th 

8:15 am 

All parents welcome! 



SCHOOL NEWS 

   

 

 

School Calendar Survey Solicits 

Community Feedback 

 

 

 

The district is in the process of finalizing the 2020-2021 
school calendar and would like input from families on their 
primary concerns and considerations when it comes to 
planning for the school year. A tentative calendar is 
available HERE for reference. 

CLICK HERE to participate in the survey. Your time and 

insights are greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 
COURAGE 

The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our 

September Character Trait, COURAGE!  Students 

were nominated by each teacher for showing 

courageous behavior in the face of challenges. 

Kindergarten 

Ms. Bonomo – Noah Gilman 

Mrs. C. Smith – Zoe Waite 

Mrs. N. St. Pierre – Philomena Chupka 

Mrs. Weatherspoon – Samuel Helmintoller 

First Grade 

Ms. Beatty – Ava Maldondo 

Mrs. Hering – Ava Stillwell 

Mrs. DeMarco -  Sean Sunday 

Mrs. Patton – Nathan Howery 

Mrs. T. Smith – Ashton Thornton 

Second Grade 

Mr. Culbreth – Dean Smith 

Mrs. Devletoglou – Jackson Parker 

Mrs. Lo – Gavyn Vasquez-Gallian 

Mrs. Vizzini – Arden Kearney 

Third Grade 

Ms. Breder – Anthony Gregorio 

Mrs. B. Brown – Teagan Hascall 

Mrs. Lawrence – Ava King 

Mrs. Williams – Hayden Allen 

Fourth Grade 

Mrs. Hodge – Demi Sharpe 

Mrs. Manifold – Ali Arthur 

Mr. J. St. Pierre – Riley Kendrick 

Mrs. Chamberlin – Jailyn Lopes 

Fifth Grade 

Mrs. R. Brown – Brody Atchley 

Mrs. Johnson – Gus Campbell 

Ms. Orbeta – Elia Wenseritt 

Sixth Grade 

Mrs. Donaldson – Olivia Prine 

Mr. Joyce – Eiji Carpenter 

Mrs. Spencer – Alexis Lauer 

 

 

  

Square 1 Art packets went home with your child on Thursday, 
October 17th. Please be on the lookout for your child’s 
artwork!  All information is provided in their packet, 
however, feel free to direct any questions to Rachel 
Thompson @ rachelthompson81@gmail.com. 

We are excited to offer this keepsake opportunity to you and 
your family/friends just in time for Christmas! 

Order deadline will be November 14th (no late orders 
accepted).   

Happy Shopping!!   

https://www.brevardschools.org/cms/lib/FL02201431/Centricity/Domain/4/2020-2021%20District%20Tentative%20Calendar%20FINAL.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CWYSP8R
mailto:rachelthompson81@gmail.com

